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NewsLetter

“A good year is determined by its spring.” Children are growing unconsciously because they are like

the flowers and trees growing quickly in the spring. All the parents and teachers should encourage

their learning and accompany with their childhood.

We will share what we did in the April and annouce our plan in May in the following pages.



Time flies, we have to say goodby to Maria& Serena. We hope  
they will have a glorious future. Best wishes to them!



Marshmallow craft Amaris' Birthday

（Sharing Cupcakes) Quiet Mornings

DailyDevelopmentofKindergarten&Gradeone

TeamWork





Mothers‘ Day is comming, we will prepare

some materials for children to create.

Poster Contest& Vocabulary contest &coloring  
contest will keep all the children busy, andlearn  
more skills.

Kite Making Scavenger hunt！
（Favorite Game)


